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Friends: 

It appears we now have an FDA approved vaccine for the Covid virus.  Kudos to the 

many dedicated medical scientists and the many other medical professionals that made 

this possible.  Now comes the next challenges relative to the manufacture, distribution, 

and implementation of the actual two-step vaccination process. I’m confident this will all 

be accomplished in the very near future.   I encourage all bowlers to contact their 

medical providers to inquire about receiving the vaccine and possibly arranging for an 

appointment to be begin the two-step process.  

The SIR State Bowling Committee members, SIR Tournament and League managers, 

and all the other leaders and organizers of SIR bowling activities are hereby invited to 

participate in a very important meeting via Zoom to be held at 10:00 AM on Tuesday 

December 29, 2020.  We will discuss the most current status of SIR bowling activities 

and the planning process for resuming SIR bowling in 2021.  Please plan to participate 

and be prepared to speak about your individual tentative or final plans as they pertain to 

the 2021 resumption.  A proposed agenda is attached for your review and comment.  

Please send your comments and/or suggestions to me as soon as possible. 

Sir Dan Weller will send you an invitation to the Zoom meeting a few days before 

December 29th with the required meeting ID and password for you to join us. Please 

RSVP your attendance to Sir Dan.   If you have any questions regarding the issues to 

be discussed, please contact Sir Ray DiBasilio at (530) 558-9727 or email Ray at 

RDiBasilio@GMail.com.  If you need help regarding participation in the Zoom meeting 

please contact Sir Dan Weller at (925) 935-5510 or email Dan at DWeller@Astound.net. 

Hope to “See” you all on December 29th. 

 

Sir Russ Salazar, Chairman 
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